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| 5MAR 1965

The Secretary,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
LONDON.

Dear Sir,
S.S. "UNION FAIR"

On receipt of your letter of 5th instant we
telephoned the Owners who inform us that the Special
Survey will be carried out at Uraga Dockyard, Japan.

They also advise us that while the Society's recommendations

for Special Survey will be requested it is their opinion
that their only hope lies in transfer to Bureau Veritas
as extensive repairs are coneidered necessary.

Yours faithfully,
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James A. Anderson
Principal Surveyor.
JAA:CPC.

c.c. The Surveyors,
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